From: Christopher Imlay

To: Leann Nguyen
Date: June 28, 2021

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0901-EX-ST-2021

Message:

Respectfully, we did not provide incorrect information. We provided in the first amendment, per
Commission staff instructions, the name of the community nearest the locations specified by coordinates
in the initially filed application. In the case cited, we provided Charleston View, CA as the town nearest
the location of the test in Pahrump Valley, Nevada. That is correct. However, for clarity, we have
amended the city location to specify Pahrump, NV as the city designation.

All locations specified are correct, all coordinates are correct, and the application can now be processed.
The same is respectfully requested.



